
 
HARVEST 

 
Sunday 24th September 
10am– Morning Worship 

With Rosemary Lee 
Prayer Meeting before service 

6.30pm– Holy Communion 
With Dave Faulkner 

 
Sunday 1st October 

10am-Morning Worship 
With Janet Gardham 

 
Sunday 8th October 

10am– Holy Communion 
With Dave Faulkner 

Prayer Meeting after service 
 
 
 

Song words will usually be displayed on the screen at the front of the church.  
If you have difficulty seeing the screen, there are printed versions of the words 

available, please ask one of the door stewards. 

 
 
 

Sunday 15th October 
10am—Morning Worship 

With Graham Warr 
 

Sunday 22nd October 
10am– All Age Worship 

With Elizabeth Gurd 
Prayer Meeting  before service 

6.30pm– Holy Communion 
With Dave Faulkner 

 
Sunday  29th October 

10am-Morning Worship 
With Claire Potter 

6.30pm– Verse & Voices 
With Elizabeth Gurd  

 
 

Entries for THE NOTICES  for Sunday 1st October 2017 
to Barbara no later than 8pm on Thursday 28th September 2017 

 barbara0803@sky.com or call 01483  824469 

www.knaphill-methodist-church.com 

 

 

 

Donations this quarter are for Knaphill Methodist Church 
funds. 

 

Please join us for refreshments in the Welcome Area      



Byfleet Methodist Fundraising 

As part of Byfleet Methodist churches fund raising efforts to repair their hall roof 
and hall electrics Mike Widdup will be cycling 57 miles from Byfleet to Brighton Off-
Road on 1st October 2017. Mike is 71 and although he cycles regularly (most often 
only to the local shops) this ride will be quite an undertaking for him. You can 
sponsor Mike either via bank transfer to Byfleet Methodist Church (sort code 77-49-
20) account number 05291860 ref ‘Cycle Ride’ or sent to the Church Treasurer, Mrs 
M Babb 20 Laurel Grange 83, High Road BYFLEET KT14 7QS  

Church Directory. 

Please remember if you wanted to be included in the next Church Directory forms 
have to be returned to me by 1st October.  Many Thanks Barbara. 

Mission Coffee Morning 26/08/17 

On behalf of the Mission Team a huge THANK YOU to everyone who supported the 
coffee morning on 26th August, when a magnificent total of £422.50 was raised for 
Mission Funds, this will be split equally between Mission for Britain and World 
Mission. Linda Todd 

Macmillan Coffee Morning - Friday 29th September at 10.30. Please join us at 
Chasefield Close, Burpham for fun, coffee and cakes. Bring all your friends and 
relations to help us to have a successful morning.  Post code is GU4 7YR. Any 
queries to Desna Berry 01483 458613.  

Leadership Team Meeting 

Tuesday 3rd October, 8pm at KMC. 

Tuesday Morning Fellowship “TMF” 

Tuesday 26th September at 27 Ivydene, Knaphill 9.30am for 10.00am start. Please 
read Revelations Chapter 1,2 & 3 in preparation 

Wednesday Evening Housegroup 

Wednesdays at 8pm: 114, High Street, Knaphill come and join us. Jane Ing.  

CAMEO Wednesday 4th October, 1.30pm for a 2.00pm start. Ian Kelly will be 
talking on the subject of Light.  All welcome 

Property & Finance Committee. 

Monday  25th September, 8pm at KMC 

 

Worship Consultation 
If anyone has constructive comments or suggestions about today’s or future  
services, please direct your comments to the Minister Rev Dave Faulkner or a 
member of the leadership team. 



Christmas Bazaar—25th November 10am—2pm 

I know it’s a few months but just to say the Christmas Bazaar will be going ahead as 
normal.  I will be in touch with all stall holders in a few weeks to make sure you are 
still willing to help. Also we will need cakes, knitted items, Bric-a-Brac and tins for 
the Tin Mine Stall—start collecting now!!! Barbara 
Coffee Morning 30th September 
The next Coffee Morning for Church Funds will be on Saturday 30th September 
from 10am—12 noon.  Once again, we are providing ‘bacon butties’ and showing a 
film for the children.  As many of our regular helpers cannot be available on that 
date, we do need some extra helpers.  Please speak to Lynda Shore, Shirley Chase 
or myself if you are able to offer your services on this morning to help make this 
Community outreach event a success.  Many Thanks. Linda Todd 
Clothing and Bed Linen Bank 
On Saturday during the Coffee Morning we had quite a few donations of clothes 
and bedding which is great.  We now need help in sorting the clothes onto coat 
hangers and bedding to be placed into containers. Please can you speak to Jane or 
Helen to arrange a time and day which is suitable for anyone who can be of 
assistance, even if it’s an hour or two, anything will be appreciated.  Many Thanks. 

Morning Prayer Meeting 

On the 8th October there is a prayer meeting after the morning service, as I shall be 
recovering from minor surgery, I won’t be able to lead this prayer meeting.  Would 
it be possible for someone else to take on this role.  Many Thanks Helen 
V3rse: & Voic3 Service 29th October at 6.30pm 
Come and learn and sing some of the newer hymns in ’Singing The Faith’. 
Refreshments from 5.30pm 

Wednesday Morning C4K Monthly Prayer and Share Service   

A C4K informal monthly Prayer & Share service is held at The Vyne on the first 
Wednesday of every month from 10 -10.45am. All welcome. Julia Binney - Minister 
Knaphill Baptist Church 

24th September—Before Morning Service @ 9.30am 

8th October—After Morning Service @ 11.10am 

22nd October—Before Morning Service @ 9.30am 

5th November —After Morning Service @11.10am 

19th November—Before Morning Service @ 9.30am 

3rd December—After Morning Service @ 11.10am 

17th December—Before Morning Service @ 9.30am 

 



 

Future Church Dates 

28th October—Coffee Morning 

25th November—Christmas Bazaar 

Leprosy Mission are holding their Regional Conference  at Emmanuel Stoughton 
Church on Saturday 7th October from 2 – 4pm. They are also celebrating the con-
tribution of local volunteers to their work, including local Methodist members. 
The event is free and open to all  and they are extending a warm invitation to all 
Methodist members in the area. For any queries please contact Jenny Foster jen-
nyf@tlmew.org.uk 

Notes: 

mailto:jennyf@tlmew.org.uk
mailto:jennyf@tlmew.org.uk

